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Dear Parents 

Your child in Reception will soon be moving on to Key Stage One, which means their Tapestry account 
will be closed. On the Friday 4th July 2025, your child’s teacher will be uploading their Tapestry 
Journals for you to download and keep.  

To download your child's journal, the first thing you will need to do is log into Tapestry using the web 
browser version through our login page at https://tapestryjournal.com/. If you have any difficulties 
logging in, please contact your child's teacher and they will be able to help you.  

Once you are logged on, click on your name in the top right of the screen (1) and select 
'Your Downloads’ from the drop-down list (2).  

On the Downloads page you should see all downloads you have available. Click the ‘Download’ button 
to download your PDF copy of the journal or ZIP file of the media.  

 

You will have until 31st August 2025 to download your child's journal. After this date, your child's 
profile will be permanently deleted. We regret that we will not be able to retrieve your child’s 
journal after this date as the new cohort will be uploaded onto the system.  

 

Please note that we will still be posting Home Learning each week until the end of term and be 
providing learning ideas for the summer holidays.  

Please let your child's teacher know if you have any queries or problems.  

Thank you,  

The Reception Team 

 


